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From: SALLY BLAUCH 
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 7:27 AM
To: Sheehan, Victoria
Subject: ATV Bills

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Please protect the landowners from the money and clout of the ATV groups.   There are too many 
people now to allow everyone to do as they please as a "right" without hurting someone 
else.  Landowners have no recourse but to leave their loved homes, or in the case of no recourse, to 
have their peace disturbed greatly.  Imagine your home on one of these trails. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sally and Fred Blauch 




